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Starpharma gets $5K grant for targeted drug delivery research
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Singapore: Australia's Starpharma has secured grant of $548,000 from Australian Research Council (ARC) Linkage grant.
Starpharma, in partnership with Monash University, aims to further advance the Company's dendrimer technology in targeted
drug delivery including antibody-drug conjugates (ADCSs).

Starpharma CEO Dr Jackie Fairley said, "We are delighted to be a recipient of the ARC Linkage grant, which will support
further important research into the use of dendrimers for targeted drug delivery."

"Targeted drug delivery using nanopatrticles including ADCs is an area of much excitement within the oncology community
and significant focus in the pharmaceutical industry. Research to date indicates Starpharma's dendrimers can play an
important role in this field and dendrimers have a number of important advantages in ADCs. This grant will support further
investigation of this,"” Dr Fairley said.

The market for nanomedicine-based oncology drugs is projected to grow from $5.5 Billion in 2011 to $12.7 Billion in 2016,
according to industry estimates.

"We look forward to advancing this program alongside our established docetaxel program and our multiple drug delivery
partnerships with global pharmaceutical companies," Dr Fairley also said.

Advantages of using dendrimers in targeted delivery such as ADCs include the ability to add a higher ratio of drug to antibody
molecule in a well-controlled process. This can provide improved efficacy, the opportunity to use a wider range of oncology
drugs, simplify regulatory approval, and reduce cost of goods.
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